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I urge you to pass these measures to address homelessness. It is critical that we act now, as strongly
as possible. The problem has become far too severe, and we are way overdue in adequately solving
it. All the proposals in this project are good and useful. I’m sure there will be some problems and
downsides, but the benefits will be far more important. This proposal is an important and necessary
step on the road to ending homelessness. 
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